Reminder: Register for Your Patient Portal

Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder to register for our Patient Portal
if you haven't done so already. The Patient Portal offers you easy access to your health
information, appointment scheduling, and communication with our healthcare team.

Please take a moment to complete your registration by visiting our website at [Website URL] or
by contacting our office at [Phone Number].

Thank you for choosing us for your healthcare needs!
Best regards,

[Your Practice Name]

[Your Practice Address]

[Your Practice Phone Number]

[Your Practice Email]



